Plymouth Engineering, Inc.

8 Main St., Unit C

Newport, ME 04953
info@plymouthengineering.com
tel: (207) 257-2071 fax: (207) 257-2130
November 7, 2023 Project No. 22083

Bangor Wastewater Treatment Plant
760 Main Street
Bangor, Maine 04401

The Maine Woods ~ Sewer Capacity.

This letter is in regard to the construction of the Maine Woods off Lancaster Drive, The applicant is
proposing to add 60-3 bedroom two bath residences, in 30 duplex buildings on the 12 acre site.

According to the Maine State Subsurface Wastewater Standards the expected flows are:
90 gallons per day per bedroom x 60 units x 3 bedrooms = 16,200 gallens per day.

For the approval process of the City of Bangor for a major subdivision, we need verification from your
department that the plant has the capacity to handle the additional flows.

If the City of Bangor Wastewater Treatment Plant can verify its ability to serve for this project, please
simply sign below and return a copy of the signed letter to us. We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,
PLYMOUTH ENGINEERING, INC.

Scott E. Braley, PE, CPESC
President

Enc.
Cc: Team Properties, LLC

The signature below provides evidence that the Bangor Waste Treatment Plant has reviewed the
proposed project, and finds that adequate capacity exists for the additional wastewater flows estimated
above.
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